
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Wednesday through Friday of this week in observance of the 

Thanksgiving Day holiday. We all have much to be thankful for and I hope that you all can 

spend some time with family and friends this week. 

 

The final day of basketball tryouts for boys and girls will be on Monday of this week. Wrestling 

tryouts will take place when we return from the Thanksgiving break. 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


